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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regu. zicn
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washingtsn, DC 20555

Attention: Mr. Frank Miraglia, Chief
Licensing Branch 3
Division of Licensing

Gentlemen:

EMERGENCY PLAN
SALZM GENERATING STATIOC

UNIT NCS. l/gsa-r‘
DOCKZT NOS. / 0-272 AND 50-311

on July 17, Liaﬁ/;n response to your letter of March 28, 1980,

ehe Full Power Cperating License requirement (Acticn Plan Item
71.A.1.1) and the proposed .0CFR 50, Appendix E, we submitced 10
ccpies of ocur Salem Zmergency Plan. On September 4, 1380 in
response =o guestions from merbers of your staii we submitted 10
copies of our revised Salem Imergency FPlan.

In respcnse to additicnal questicns from members oI your staff

th In

anéd %o fulfill commitments mace in Jur submittal of September 4,
1980 we hereby submit 10 ccpies ~2f t=he revisions o our Salem
Generating Station Zmergency Plan.

Should you have any questions concerning this document, please
feel free to contact us.
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My, Steven A. Varga, Chief
QOperating Reaccors Sranch #1
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washiagton, CC 20555 (1 copy)

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director

USNRC

Qffice of Inspection & Enforcement
Region 1

631 Park Avenue

Xing of Prussia, PA 13406 (3 copies)
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